***REMINDER***
TRASH AND RECYCLE TOTERS MUST BE 4 FEET FROM ANY OBJECTS…THIS INCLUDES THE TOTERS THEMSELVES. IF ANY OBJECTS (VEHICLES, UTILITY POLES, ETC.) ARE CLOSER THAN 4 FEET, YOUR GARBAGE AND/OR RECYCLING WILL NOT BE PICKED UP UNTIL THE NEXT SCHEDULED PICKUP DAY (PROVIDING THE ISSUE HAS BEEN CORRECTED).
THANK YOU – MILFORD DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
